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Communications: (Peter D.) 

So far there have no volunteers for the Communications Committee. We will try again this month. 

 

Documents: (Cori W.) 

There is nothing new to report this month. 

 

Meeting House:(Roland B.) 

Replacement of Meeting House security and fire monitoring system by ADT was approved by 

Conservancy Board vote at the April 2022 Conservancy Board meeting. An install date has not yet been 

set. 

 

Recreation & Social Committee: (Michelle K.) 

There is nothing new to report this month. 

 

Standards: (Brenda N.)  

Standards Committee met on April 5th via Zoom. There were no UOs in attendance, and a quorum was 

not present; AAIs were previously processed via email and minute approval took place via email. Five 

AAIs were reviewed since the last (March 1) meeting; four were approved and one was rejected.  The 

rejected AAI was a request to install vinyl siding on a Woodmoore home.  There were no additional new 

or pending AAIs to discuss at the meeting.  

Respectfully submitted,  

Brenda Nuhfer, Chair 

 

Welcome: (Nina Pelc-Faszcza) 

There is nothing new to report this month. 


